
 

 
   

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As a parent or caregiver, your involvement in your child’s learning and school is valuable and important. This 

survey asks for your opinions about what we as a school do to get you involved in your child’s education. 

Your individual responses, which will hopefully help us to improve connections with parents and families, will remain 

confidential. 

For each statement below, please check one answer that most closely matches your opinion on your child’s 

school this current year. I would greatly appreciate it if you could take the time to fill it out. 

 

To answer the following questions, please put a tick in the box which best applies to you. 

 

 

 Strongly 

Agree 

Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly 

Disagree 

I receive information on what I can do at home to help my child 

improve or advance his/her learning. 

     

My child’s school is very good at keeping in touch with me (e.g. 

letters, phone calls, emails) 

     

I have access to parent portals (e.g. My Ed, Tapestry)      

When my child’s school communicates with me it is easy for me to 

read and understand. 

     

I feel comfortable to approach staff with any questions or concerns I 

may have about my child. 

     

I would like to attend workshops in my child’s classroom to observe 

how each subject is taught. 

     

I receive regular updates from the teacher on my child’s progress.      

I receive information on what my child should know by the end of 

each year group. 

     

I enjoy attending activities organised by the school (e.g. stay and 

plays, winter wonderland, trips) 

     

I feel confident to support my child with their learning at home.      

I am given information about community services that help with 

families’ needs (adult education, jobs, mental health, help at home) 

     



 

 
   

 

The following questions require a short comment. 

What activities/opportunities would you like to see offered at school for you to attend that are not already offered? 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

If you do not attend activities organised by school, what is it that stops you? Is there anything we could do as a school to 

help? 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for your time and continued support! 

Yours sincerely, 

All staff at Broadfield 


